
Starward Bound Business Meeting
October 15, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:17 p.m.  We are meeting on-line, through the Discord 
Server, rather than meeting in person.

There were seven members attending, and no guests.  The members were Rebecca, Dave, 
Diane, Helen, Steve, Gary, and Mindy.

September’s Minutes were read.  Motion was made by Dave, and seconded by Diane, to accept 
the Minutes as read.  The motion was voted on and passed.

Financial Report:

Bank Balance-$961.68  No changes from last month
Petty Cash-$51.62  No changes from last month
Income-None
Expenses-None

Club Membership:  We currently have 5 full memberships, and 3 free memberships, for a total 
of 8 members.  This will change when everyone renews in January.

Business Meetings:  The next meeting will be 11/19/2020, online.  

Mystery Book Review SIG:  The next meeting is on 12/04/2020.  The book is “The Dead Hand 
of History” by Sally Spencer.  The meeting is at 7:00, online.

SF Book Review SIG:  The next meeting is on 11/12/2020.  The book is “The Nitrogen Fix” by 
Hal Clement.   The meeting will be at 7:00, online.  

Gaming:  The next meeting is on 11/07/202 and 12/05/2020, online.   

SF & Stuff:  We are continuing to meet online, through the Discord Server, every Saturday, at 
4:00.  

Other Business:  

We have an issue regarding State Taxes.  The club received a piece of registered mail, stating 
that we hadn’t filed taxes for the period of July 1, 2019 through July 29, 2019.  Diane is going to 
check into this, and keep the club apprised.
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30.   


